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The Copyright Alliance and A2IM (the U.S. independent music label trade organization) have informed
me of this welcome invitation from the Obama Administration to share my thoughts on my rights as a
creator.

I have spent the last 15 years in the music business and watched how technology has changed our
business (both good and bad.) Content creators, intellectual property owners and their works need to
be protected.

Please take this matter seriously and help those that spend their life, blood, sweat and tears to make
art for our pleasure.

Best regards,
Rick Gonzalez

Los Angeles, CA
Artist Manager and Technologist





